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November 5, 1979

J.M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration EREEDOM OF INFORMATION
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ACI REQUEST
Washington, D.C. 20555 f01b ~bNb

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request MCc I!'7#

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Ir, formation Act, the Union of
Concerned Scientists requests copies of the documents described
below.

At a recent ACRS meeting, Daniel Muller, Chairman of the
NRC task force on siting policy, stated that the group had
applied the siting criteria developed by the task force to
104 existing nuclear plant sites, and that about 30 failed
to meet the newly-proposed policy. UCS requests any memoranda,
work sheets or other documents which contain any such analysis
of the application of proposed siting criteria to existing
sites.
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